From: Burt

To: SJUD Exhibits

Cc: bdarnielle@frontier.com

Subject: SB764 and SB868

Date: Monday, April 17, 2017 5:04:07 AM

Dear Senators,

SB 764 is clearly nothing more than an effort to eliminate lawful concealed carry in Oregon. The requirements
proposed in the "dash-2" amendments are onerous, unnecessary and almost impossible to comply with. As an
Certified NRA Instructor I can not legally interpret the laws of our state to my students. | am a firearm instructor,
and I do a great job in training my students in firearm safety, handling and storage. | am not a lawyer. Presently |
strongly encourage my students to read the laws for themselves and consult other resources if they have questions.

Are any of you qualified to give legal advice??? Neither am 1.

I strongly urge you to consider your constituents and not the deep pockets of New York billionaires who are
promoting this harmful legislation and vote "NO" on the amended SB 764.

SB 868 is an outrageous assault on liberty, private property and due process. As amended by the "dash 1"
amendments it is far worse.

Vote "NO" on SB 868 and the "dash-1"amendments.
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